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REVISED CROWN MELBOURNE OPERATING CONDITIONS 

MELBOURNE: Crown Resorts Limited (ASX:CWN) (Crown) announced today the following changes 
to Crown Melbourne’s business operations. 
 
In line with the Victorian Government’s roadmap for the easing of restrictions in Victoria, with effect from 
6:00pm today, gaming and further non-gaming operations can recommence in accordance with 
Victorian Government restrictions. Crown expects to reopen certain gaming areas this evening, with 
further gaming areas to reopen from the morning of Saturday, 30 October 2021. 
 
This follows the reopening of select non-gaming operations from 22 October 2021. 
 
Crown Melbourne will continue to work closely with the Government and health authorities in Victoria 
and will respond to measures taken in relation to COVID-19. 
  
Steve McCann, Crown and Crown Melbourne’s Chief Executive Officer, said:  
 
“We are pleased to be able to welcome back thousands of our employees to Crown Melbourne and 
look forward to again providing exceptional experiences for our customers as we emerge from the 
recent challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic.” 
 
 
ENDS 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Interim Chairman, Jane Halton. 
 
Investor and Analyst Enquiries – Matthew Young, Investor Relations, 03 9292 8848. 

Media Enquiries – Natasha Stipanov, Corporate Affairs, 03 9292 8671. 
 

COPIES OF RELEASES 
 
Copies of previous media and ASX announcements issued by Crown are available on Crown's website 
at www.crownresorts.com.au 


